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 “A Brotherhood Fallen” 

 Dear San Andreas, 

 On February 21st, 2023 at approximately 9:00p.m, the United States Marshal Service 
 and Major Crimes Division, with invaluable assistance from LSPD, BCSO, and SASP, conducted 
 two raids on a criminal organization known as “The Brotherhood”. No hostages or law 
 enforcement were significantly injured during the raid, and all suspects were apprehended. The 
 first raid took place at La Linterna where a large assortment of illegal items were found and 
 seized. This included, but not limited to, Class 1 and Class 2 drugs and paraphernalia, and 
 illegally circulated currency used in the trafficking of aforementioned drugs. The second 
 conducted resulted in a large number of Class 1 and Class 2 firearms, as well as more drug 
 paraphernalia, US Currency used in the trafficking of said paraphernalia, and more Class 2 
 drugs. 

 The total street value of the two conducted raids  was estimated at approximately: 

 $1,345,087 
 As well as, 25 vehicles seized and 2 businesses shut down. 

 Words cannot fully express the feeling of pride and respect the United States Marshal 
 Service has for the Detectives, Law Enforcement Officers, Deputy Marshals, and Department of 
 Justice prosecutors that worked diligently throughout the two situations. It can be said with 
 certainty that San Andreas is in fact a safer place after these successful raids. This is just the 
 beginning for joint operations between the United States Marshal Service, Major Crimes 
 Division, and San Andreas Law Enforcement. We are committed to this group effort to bring 
 more criminal organizations to justice, and face the legal system for the crimes they have 
 committed. 

 We wish the best for the citizens of San Andreas, and hope they can be reassured 
 knowing that significant efforts will be made, and continued to be made by Law Enforcement to 
 do justice for those who were wronged. 

 We thank everyone for their efforts and their time. 
 If you have any information regarding gang activity, 

 Please contact the Major Crimes Division, or United States Marshal Service. 

 Oliver McKenzie  Brandon Davis 
 Senior Deputy Marshal                                                                                       Deputy Marshal 

 Writer of Press Release                                                                                                                                   Lead Deputy Marshal 


